Barnhill Memorial School____________________ 

Thursday, February 12, 2015
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Next week, our classes will be going skating at The Peter Murray Arena.  Students will be travelling on the school bus to the rink.  It is important to follow the safety guidelines as prescribed from the province. Students need to:
· wear a CSA approved hockey helmet over other types of helmets
· wear properly- fitted skates
· wear gloves or mitts
· transport skates safely (in a bag that would not puncture)
They will be supervised at all times by teachers and educational assistants. If you are interested in coming with your child’s class, to help chaperone, please inform their homeroom teacher. 

Grade 6 students will skate on Feb. 17 from 9 – 10.
Grade 7 students will skate on Feb. 17 from 10:30 – 11:30.
Grade 8 students will skate on Feb. 19 from 9 – 10. 

There will be activities provided at the rink for those students who do not skate.  Please sign and return this letter. 

I am aware of this activity for my child _________________________________.

Signature: ___________________________________

Thank You,

[bookmark: _GoBack] 
Christine Dumont
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